
August 19, 2019 

Dear Prospective Sponsor, 

Website: coldlakeblizzardsalpine.ca 
Email: coldlakeblizzards@gmail.com 
Facebook: ColdLakeAlpineSkiSociety 

The Cold Lake Alpine Ski Society is working to develop our young athletes 
through offering ongoing coach development and improving our equipment 
including purchasing used timing equipment for training and hosting our 
annual race, The Blizzard Blast in January 18& 19th which brings hundreds of 
athletes from the North Zone to our community. Our athletes represent 
some of the best alpine racers in the province through our Nancy Greene (6-
11 years), Regional (12-21) and Provincial Series (Mountain series-U14) 
programs. All of our coaches are parent volunteers whom give significant 
time to enrich our program. 

This year we are hosting our third annual fundraising event at Kinosoo Ridge 
Snow Resort on Saturday, October 19th "Goggles in October" with Live 
Entertainment (Puddy's Canteen), a Shot Ski bar (featuring locally distilled 
spirits from Cold Lake) and a German dinner catered by the ski hill. This 
Oktoberfest -winter-sport themed party will host a silent auction with a 
variety of great prizes. We would be honoured to have you and some of your 
staff purchase a table and attend this fantastic event to support our young 
athletes. 

If you would like to purchase a table for our event at $450/table of 8, please 
contact Monika@ 780-812-9608. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Monika Iverson, 
Fundraising Chairperson 
Cold Lake Alpine Ski Society 
780- 812- 9608 
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